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Falmouth Fire-EMS Responds to Generator on Fire Next to a Building 
 
On Wednesday morning at 7:27 a.m. the Falmouth Fire-EMS Department was called to a report of a 
generator fire at 2 Lady Cove Road in Falmouth.  All the occupants had vacated the building upon our arrival. 
An occupant on the third floor noticed the fire and got everyone out and called 911. Crews quickly 
extinguished the fire and checked for extension to the house. There was no extension but crews did have to 
ventilate some smoke form the residence. It is unknown what caused the generator to catch fire it had been 
running since early Monday morning. It was not a portable generator but a permanent, propane-fired 
generator. The fire did not reach the propane tank. 
 
There were no injuries on scene and crews cleared the scene at 8:47 a.m. There are many generators still 
running in Falmouth as residents await the return of their power.  
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